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Friday 3rd April 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
As we draw closer to a very unusual end of term, we would like to send our thanks and 
appreciation to our families and local community who have supported us and each other through 
rapid adjustments to a completely new way of working in these difficult and unprecedented times. I 
know you will also join me in sending a personal message of thanks to the Wheatfields' staffing 
team, who have been amazing at adapting to the challenges that this has presented us with, but 
have remained positive and supportive, always with the children's best interests at heart.  
  
The school remains closed to the majority of pupils, open only to children of pre-registered key 
workers or vulnerable families with limited staff working over the Easter period to facilitate this 
need. For everyone else, children and staff alike, it is important that the opportunity is taken over 
the next two weeks to rest, reflect and recuperate, taking time to relax with immediate family 
where possible.  
  
The usual holiday project menus will be posted on the School Website but Home Learning tasks 
will not be set or expected during this time. New Home Learning tasks will be launched for the 
Summer Term on Monday 20th April. The office and individual class email addresses will only be 
checked intermittently over the next two weeks to pass on messages if they require an urgent 
response.  
  
We would like to extend our best wishes to all our families for a healthy and safe Easter break. 
  

Warm Regards, 
  

Emma Verney-Davies 

Deputy Head Teacher 

Wheatfields Primary School 

 


